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Braehead Primary School Newsletter 

Week beginning 3 January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy New Year!  
May 2022 be filled with hope, good health and happiness to you and your families. 
Christmas may not have been as you had expected this year with so many families affected 
by COVID and self-isolation. I hope you were all able to spend some time with your families 
despite these difficult times.  
 
New isolation rules announced today will hopefully make things more manageable for 
families to continue to live more normally. 
 
Staffing Update 
As intimated last term Mrs Wallace remains absent and will be covered by Miss Ellwood. 
This means that on a Wednesday we welcome, in the interim, Mrs Lamont to P4/5 am and 
P4-7 pm. Mrs Lamont is area cover staff and therefore we are not guaranteed this cover.  
 
If we do not have area cover we will work with a two-way split for the whole day on a 
Wednesday. As always we will do the best with the staff we have available; and being able 
to have a 3-way split four days is still of huge benefit given our numbers.  
 
We also have with us for the next five weeks, two Glasgow University students who will be 
working across P4-7. One of the students has a severe nut allergy and I would therefore like 
to reiterate that the school is a nut-free zone. Please check your child’s snacks before 
sending them to school.  
 
Primary 7 Transition 
Primary 7 parents have received information on their child’s transfer to secondary. Please 
email the response to the school office ASAP. The email address is: 
office@braehead-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk 
 
Should you have any other questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 

 
Elizabeth Steele 
Head Teacher 
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Dates for the Diary: 
 

5.1.22 School reopens 9am 

29.1.22 Dress Down Day 

14.2.22 HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

15.2.22 HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

16.2.22 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

26.2.22 Dress Down Day 

17.3.22 Cross Country at Lanark Racecourse 

26.3.22 Dress Down Day 

1.4.22 School closes 2.30pm for Spring Break 

19.4.22 School reopens 9am 

30.4.22 Dress Down Day 

2.5.22 BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

5.5.22 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

11.5.21 P6/7 Got to Lockerbie Manor 

13.5.21 P6/7 Home from Lockerbie Manor 

28.5.22 Dress Down Day 

9.6.22 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

10.6.22 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

24.6.22 School closes 1pm for Summer Holidays 
Dress Down Day 

 
 
 
 


